Two’s News

Week 31 March 15-19 Topic: Spring
Introductions: come & go Bits of Intelligence: World Wildlife

Language Arts: Ms. Sara loves Spring and has quite a few fun new songs to share
with the children, such as “Mr. Sun” and “Baby Bumblebee”. Books for this week are
titled Spring Changes and Splish, Splash Spring. We will also discuss what activities
we can participate in during the Spring and what kind of clothes we wear. We will
talk about what happens with plants and animals in the Spring. Our flannel boards
will feature flowers, butterflies and 5 green frogs. Your child is welcome to bring in
pictures that begin with our new letter Ee.

Concept: Ms. Sam is hoping the weather will warm up so we can enjoy taking nature
walks outside in our backyard. We will keep an eye on our plant and tree outside for
growing leaves. Ms. Sam has many fun Springtime shelf jobs to share. The children

will enjoy learning about rain and how it helps plants grow.

Craft and Writing We are super excited to Q-tip paint a springtime tree this week.
The class will surely enjoy some sensory fun while finger painting. You can expect
to see many springtime crafts and papers coming home to decorate your fridge.
Special RED color day crafts will come home this week. A St. Pat’s rainbow is sure to
brighten up the week.

Reminders
March 17th—wear your GREEN for St. Patrick’s Day!
' March 18th & 19th - help us celebrate the arrival of Spring by wearing the color RED
March 29-April 2—Spring Break—no preschool (9:00-12:00) classes

A very Happy Birthday to Emily McMeel on March 23rd




